
Transition visits

The Y6 pupils who are going to Springwell in

September visited on Tuesday to do some sports


activities with other children from Inkersall Primary.
Mrs Dennis

Romans
Amazing projects have been

sent into school this week, all


about the Romans! I can’t wait

to see what other projects get

sent in. Next week, we can act

out being Romans during our


trip to Murton Park. 
Mrs Burgess



Year 3 & 4 Faith Trail

On Monday, children in Year 3 and 4 went to Derby to see different places of

worship. They saw a Muslim Mosque, a Hindu Temple and a Sikh Gurdwara.


All of the children learnt so much and were a credit to the school. 
Well done lower school.

Football
Our Y5/6 girls competed

superbly in the football


tournament at Staveley Miners

Welfare FC on Friday morning.

They played 6 matches in total,

winning 1 game and drawing 2

games. There were excellent


goals from Summer, Kayla and

Suzie. All the girls showed great


teamwork, enthusiasm and

determination. Well done girls! 

Mr Lynch



Celebration

Assembly

Happy Birthday!
Headteacher's Award winners

Football medal for Staveley MW

Next week...
Please read e-mail sent out this afternoon detailing where

your child will need to be next week in their new classes.

Lots of trip happening next week - please consent via

ParentPay. If your child will not be going for any reason,


please let the school office know ASAP.


